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The PBAC noted that there were no utilisation reports with associated stakeholder responses from the February 2025 Drug Utilisation Sub-Committee (DUSC) meeting. The PBAC noted that due to the additional April 2025 DUSC and May 2025 PBAC meetings that the utilisation reviews will be discussed at these later meetings. 
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